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To whom it may concern,
 
I have been trained for the Davis Bacon regulations for over 5 years now and I have noticed that the
website where we could easily download the wage rates is now difficult to find, sometimes not
available and now suggesting you log into your account.  The old website was free of third-party
signup terms, and you could gain access to the PW as quickly and effectively as possible.   May I
recommend streamlining the accessibility of this website will go a long way to help everyone.
 
Prevailing wages in the residential classification is in much need of an overhaul.  There are trades on
this PW that are missing, that do come up on repair jobs:  Truck Driver, Laborer landscape, HVAC
Mechanic (HVAC Duct Installation Only)
 
 
Thank You,

Nathan Bragg 
Projects Specialist
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

   

nbragg@spartanburghousing.org
Phone & Fax: 864.598.6035

SpartanburgHousing.org

Mailing: P.O. Box 2828, Spartanburg, SC 29304
Physical: 170 Arch Street, Spartanburg, SC 29303
Office Hours: Monday-Friday 8:30am to 5:00pm
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